
 
NEWS       

 
MOANALUA TACO BELL GRAND RE-OPENING 

JUNE 8, 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Moanalua Taco Bell located in the Moanalua Shopping Center next to the Navy Marine Golf Course at 

934 Valkenburgh Street celebrated its grand re-opening on Saturday, June 8, 2019.  The restaurant, one 

of the first to open in Hawaii over four decades ago in 1977 under the Taco Bell brand, was completely 

rebuilt boasting a contemporary, urban design featuring the latest dining room technology.  A digital menu 

board and two kiosk ordering stations enhances the overall experience for carryout and dine-in 

customers, and a Mobile Ordering App facilitates the ordering process for customers who prefer using an 

App to order their food in or out of the restaurant. 

Come see the latest that Taco Bell has to offer. 

 

 

 

Left: Inside the newly 
renovated Moanalua Taco Bell 


